
Expression of Interest for Creative Industries Co-working Hub  
for the Edwardstown Employment Precinct  
 
The City of Marion invites potential operators to respond to a Request for Proposal (RFP) to 
operate a Creative Industries Co-working Hub within the Edwardstown Employment Precinct.  
 
Seed funding from Council is available with total funding of up to $35,000 per annum for the 
first three years. 
Information is available on Tenders SA. The process closes on 5 May 2020. 
 
For further information, please contact Tim Hoggan, Procurement Specialist, City of Marion 
via telephone 08 8375 6717 or email Tim.Hoggan@marion.sa.gov.au 
 
Information is available at www.tenders.sa.gov.au 
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